
 
 

Students for Life Action Scoring Alert:   

Vote NO on University of Pittsburgh Funding if Fetal research is allowed 

July 6, 2023 

 

Members of the Pennsylvania General Assembly: 

On behalf of our more than 1,400 active groups and thousands of trained student activists across the 
nation, Students for Life Action urges you to vote NO on any amendment or line item offered for 
inclusion in the budget that funds the University of Pittsburgh without explicit language that 
precludes the University from continuing to engage in any sort of research on the remains of 
aborted babies. 

 

This vote will be included in our Pro-Life Generation scoring as an anti-life vote. Anti-life votes will 
again be promoted to constituents of those legislators who vote against life in advance of elections.    

 
We should cherish human life flourishing; not promote its destruction. We believe that elected officials at 
every level of government have the moral obligation to protect innocent preborn lives and should legislate 
accordingly. 
 
We are the Pro-Life Generation, and we ask that you vote NO on any amendment of line item offered 
for inclusion in the budget that funds the University of Pittsburgh without explicit language that 
precludes the University from continuing to engage in any sort of research on the remains of 
aborted babies. 

 

 Your vote will be part of our voter education efforts in Pennsylvania that help voters determine which 
elected officials are pro-life and which ones are not.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

                    
Vice President of Political Affairs & Operations 

        Students for Life Action 
 


